
 
                                                                                                                                                     

Thursday, October 6, 2022 

MEMO: 
Regarding: FAITH MANOR NEW TEMPORARY ENTRANCE 

From: Aleksandra Grzeszczuk, Faith Manor Administrator 

 

We are in the final stages of construction on the new Faith Manor facility.  As part of these last steps, there will 

be a new, temporary, entrance to Faith Manor beginning on Wednesday, October 12.   

 

All staff, family members, visitors, etc. will still enter through the current external door and report to the current 

screening booth for screening to enter the facility.  The testing room and waiting area will also remain the same.   

 

However, after testing, you will be led through a new, temporary hallway to enter Faith Manor.  This hallway 

will take you to a set of elevators in the new Faith Manor lobby, which will take you to the second floor.  From 

there, you will be greeted by a security guard who will allow you entrance to the link and to the main elevators 

that access the home areas.  

 

The current hallway will be hoarded off and will no longer be accessible.  This will allow for final construction 

to take place on the chapel, the hair care facility and the new main lobby entrance.  

 

Thank you for your patience as we take these final steps towards completion of our facility.   

 

 

Aleksandra Grzeszczuk 

Faith Manor Administrator 

905-463-7002 ext. 5356 

Aleksandra.Grzeszczuk@hch.ca 
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